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Cottonwood Heights, Utah EOD were called to remove a WWII mortar from a home in
Cottonwood Heights. A tweet from 151st Air Refueling Wing of the Utah Air National Guard
announced, "Members of the 151st Civil Engineer Squadron's EOD team assisted Cottonwood
Heights Police Department to safely remove a type 89 World War II mortar from a residential
house." 

There is no information about how the mortar ended up in the house. The munition was taken to
Camp Williams for safe disposal. 
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